
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

         January 26, 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents: 
 
My name is Macy Jordan and I am the Religious Education Coordinator for Saint James 
Parish. I am writing to offer my services to you and your family regarding the sacraments of 
Baptism, First Penance and First Eucharist.  
 
If you have a child who has not received the sacrament of Baptism, regardless of age, he will 
be able to do so this school year. If you have a child in grades 3 to 8 who has not received   
the sacraments of First Penance and First Eucharist, this may also be arranged. If your child  
is in the second grade there is no need to contact me as I work directly with the teachers.   
 
For parents of children in grade 2 who are eligible to receive the sacraments of First Penance 
and 1st Eucharist, please note that there will not be a parent’s sacramental meeting due to 
the pandemic. All information will be sent via email.   
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any additional questions or need more 
information. I am also available to meet with you personally. I may be contacted at 
macyj@stjamesmanchester.org or you may leave a message with the church secretary 
at the rectory at 860-643-4129.   
  
Please stay safe and take care. God bless you and your families.  
 
      

      Macy Jordan 
      Macy Jordan 
      Religious Education Coordinator  
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